



\$3,500 Awards in 2024

Dear MRA Member:

MRA Seeks Scholarship Candidates for 2024-2025 School Year

It gives me great pleasure to announce the start of the Michigan Retailers Association Scholarship program, established by the Michigan Retailers Foundation to benefit children of owners or full-time employees of member-businesses, as well as students who are part-time employees.

In 2024, we will be awarding 13 one-year scholarships worth \$3,500. They'll be awarded to:

- Dependent sons and daughters of owners or full-time employees who will have at least one year of employment at a MRA member business as of Jan. 1, 2024 (must have begun employment by Jan. 1, 2023);
 - 01
- Part-time employees who are full-time students and will have at least six months employment at an MRA member business as of Jan. 1, 2024 (must have begun employment by July 1, 2023).

Scholarships will be awarded for the 2024-2025 academic year. This service is being provided by the Association at no cost to you. There are no fees to apply.

Recipients will be selected based on the student's academic credentials and extracurricular activities, including, but not limited to, retail employment. Financial need is not a consideration. The scholarships may be used at any accredited non-profit college, university or approved educational and professional training institute in the United States. Current high school seniors, college freshmen, sophomores and juniors are eligible to apply. Previous recipients may apply.

Students may apply online at Retailers.com/member-benefits/scholarship-program (QR code on back).

The deadline to apply is April 1, 2024.

The success of our growing scholarship program continues to depend upon your help in making the program known to all your employees. Please make the program known to all your employees as soon as possible.

Questions can be submitted through the online form: Retailers.com/member-benefits/scholarship-program.

Thank you for your help in making this valuable program a continued success.

Sincerely,

William J. Hallan President and CEO

Michigan Retailers Association

Enclosures

Flip to learn more!

